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      2017 January 6, a simple and meaningful 
Ceremony was held at the new Asia Vision 
Technology Hong Kong office, to inaugurate 
the opening of the new office and celebrate 
the embarking of the new year of 2017. 
Company Chairman – Dr. John Lee with 
Mrs. Lee, General Manger – Ms Kira Miao, 
CTO – Mr. Ken Wong and the staffs of Hong 
Kong and from China to participate this 
meaningful event. The company also had 
the honor to have one of our shareholders – 
Mr. Joe Lau to participate this event.
    After the ceremony and speeches, it 
followed with a light cocktail party.  The 
officers, directors and staff all get together   
to enjoy the food, drinks , chat,  sharing   
expectations, opinions and wish of  the New 
Year.  It was a good occasion for everyone 
to get to know each other better and also to 
help improve the cohesion of the team.

     We wish the Asian Vision family will 
work together to strive for successes in 
this new era of the company.
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        2016 November 18 & 19 – Asia Vision Technology 
(AVT) was invited by the China Ports & Harbors 
Association to participate the "2016 China Port & 
Navigation Development Forum" held at Zhou Shan of 
Ningbo. Asia Vision had set up a booth to display the 
marine port related products and applications, Chairman 
Dr. John Lee with his senior executives had also 
participated the event. Estimated over couple of hundred 
guests had participated the event and many of them had 
stop at the AVT booth and enquired about our product. 

        2016 November  17 – Dr. John Lee, 
Mr. Samuel Lam and Mr. Xu Ming Yuen   
were delighted to have an opportunity to 
visit the "Port Control Center" at the Ningbo 
Port Head-Quarters. They were showed 
and explained about the equipment and 
functionalities in the Control Centre. Asia 
Vision Visitors were particularly impressed by 
the huge display boards in the center.


